International Association of
Chiefs of Police

515 North Washington Street
Alexandria, VA 22314-2357 Second Vice President
Phone:703-836-8767, 1-800-THE IACP  vousry “Yost' iy
703-836-4543
Web: www theiacp.org

Fax:

KT g,
S

SICE 1883

o Alexandri
General Chair Division of State
Asgoctations of Chiefs of Police

General Chair Division of State and
Provincial Police
John R Batiste

Greenbelt, M3

September 18, 2012

David Beaty

Chief

Crossville Police Department
141 HenryAvenue

Crossville, TN 38555

Dear Chief Beaty:

On behalf of the International Association of Chiefs of Police (IACP}), | would like to present your
agency with the enclosed Certificate of Recognition. The certificate recognizes your agency for its
exceptional performance in the 2011 National Law Enforcement Challenge. By participating in the National
Law Enforcement Challenge (NLEC) your agency showed its dedication to traffic safety, saving lives, and

working to make your community safer.

This year more than 400 agencies nationwide submitted their application to the NLEC. Your agency
spent an extraordinary amount of time and effort to put together an application that demonstrates how
through public education, training, and enforcement fatal crashes can be reduced.

We appreciate your dedication to the NLEC and hope that you continue to participate in the

program.
Thank you again for all that you do.

Sincerely,

Sarah R. Horn
Program Manager
International Association of Chiefs of Police
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The National Law Enforcement Challenge recognizes

Crossville Police Department

For your dedication to traffic safety and saving lives through your
exceptional performance in the 2011 National Law Enforcement Challenge.
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